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Dedham Parish Council 
Community Policing 

As reported in the last parish magazine, 

the Parish Council had intended to 

discuss the relative merits of two 

different community policing initiatives, 

both of which are seeking financial 

support from the Parish Council. This 

item was postponed in order to gather 

some additional information.  

Dedham Mill Bridge: Also in the last 

article we reported on the imminent 

temporary closure of the bridge for 

repair works.  We have now been 

notified that this work has been 

delayed until later in the year as the 

contractors could not guarantee 

finishing by Easter, a traditionally busy 

time in Dedham.  

Sports Club: Work to create a ramp 

and veranda on the front of the Sports 

Club building is well under way and 

should be completed soon. Apologies 

to anyone who has been adversely 

affected by the disruption.  

 
Annual Parish Meeting: Each year 

the Parish Council holds a Parish 

Meeting to provide an opportunity for 

local people to meet with Councillors 

to discuss topical issues. This year’s 

meeting will be held on Monday 29 

April, starting at 7.30 in the Assembly 

Rooms. We have yet to finalise the 

topics for discussion but they are likely 

to include flood planning and rural 

policing. Please check the website or 

the noticeboards for full details nearer 

the time.  

 

The next meeting will be held on  

Monday 1 April at 7.30  

in the Duchy Barn. All are welcome.   

 

clerk@dedhamparishcouncil.co.uk 

01255 871483 
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